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28th May 2010 


Dear Club Members and Parents.
As you may already know Glenn has handed in notice to the committee that he will be leaving the club at the end of July.

This means the club needs a new Head Coach. There are several solutions to this :-

1.
We advertise the vacancy within the swimming media in the hope of finding a suitably qualified person that lives locally and thus is able to coach at the 5 times a week training sessions as well as the swimming events that the club attend. 

Please note that the other coaches and assistant teachers within the club are unable to do more than their existing commitments.
2. The club can train volunteers from within the club membership (This can be the parents of younger swimmers) to achieve the qualifications necessary to spread the workload, with the eventual aim of one becoming head coach.

3.
 The club can employ a professional swimming coach if a suitable candidate can be found. This would mean a significant increase in fees (Possibly 25%) to cover for the increase in costs to the club.
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, but for the survival of the Sharks Swimming Club the committee need more people to come forward and help.

I would like to and use this opportunity to thank Glenn for his commitment to the club over the last fourteen years and wish him the very best for the future.

Many Thanks

Leon Russell  
Mr Leon Russell.

Chairman.  

On behalf of M&DSC Committee.
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